
2021 Village Street Fair 

On Saturday, September 18th, the 24th Annual Village Street Fair was held on 

Jericho Turnpike.   The skies were blue and sunny, the temperatures warm, while 

merchants and residents came out to greet thousands of visitors to our 

community. There was an abundance of food and drink, a variety of Village 

businesses, street merchants, NHP Chamber of Commerce members, and local 

charity and service organizations. 

The Village is grateful to Persi Contracting, Maspeth Bank, Long Island Jewish 

Medical Center, First Flag Realty, and Flushing Bank for their willingness and 

desire to be this year’s Village Street Fair Sponsors. It is because of them that we 

were able to bring this year’s event to the people of our community. 

Additionally we want to thank the New Hyde Park Funeral Home and Katie 

McBride Foundation, whose generous music sponsorship allowed us to bring 

musical performances by DJ Ray McKnight and ‘Lampshade for Hiding’, a 

popular and talented local band. 

A special thanks to all those involved in planning the event as well as all the 

Village residents and merchants for their support and hospitality throughout the 

day. 

 


